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 TO THE DIRECTOR,
    SURVEY OF KENYA- RUARAKA HQ,
P.O BOX 30046,
NAIROBI.

28-04-2022.

THROUGH ADMIN……………………….
                              
  RE: FINERAL TO A MOTHER OF JAMES KAGWI- CASUAL
We, casuals are sad to heard the death of a mother to one of us [James Kagwi] which happened early this week. We therefore write to request permission to do contributions in aid of the burial arrangements which will take place on Tuesday 03/05/2022 at Nyandarua county.
Any further support that would help us stand with our brother during this difficult moment will be highly appreciated. i.e. transport facilitation. Thanks 





Regards,
 Fredrick Onjira on behalf of all survey of Kenya casuals  
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